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SUNDAY SCHOOL – 9:00  

“Worship is Restored After Exiles Return” Ezra 3:1-6, 10-13 
Adult Superintendent Adam Good 
Primary Superintendent Krista Heatwole 

 
WORSHIP SERVICE – 10:00 

Worship Leader Blake Showalter 
Moderator Chester Brunk 
Offering    Rosedale Bible College 
Song Leader Josiah Driver 

 Message            Matthew 15:1-20    Shawn Rhodes 
 
RECEIVING INTO MEMBERSHIP  

Brandon & Kim Caricofe, Carolyn Heatwole, Colby Knicely, 
 Lane & Callie Koogler, Zach Shank, Adrian Shirk, 
 Cody & Kristen Wenger, Jared Wenger 

 
TESTIMONY NIGHT – 6:00  (location: Fellowship Hall)  

Featuring Sheldon Yoder, Jeremy Zimmerman, and Amy Heatwole 
(Bring finger food snacks to share – Drinks will be provided) 

   
LOOKING BACK   

Sunday School: 221 Worship: 420 
Offering: Pastoral Support 8,976.94 

 
TODAY 

Infant Nursery: Janette Rhodes, Cassidy Knicely 
1’s Nursery: Cynthia Shank, Denise Wenger 
2’s Nursery: Megan Showalter, Elva Rhodes 
Hosting: Chester & Helen Brunk, Ben & Kendra Rohrer 

 
THIS WEEK  

Mon. May 19 @ 7pm: Ladies Jail Service – Carolyn Landis & Lois 
Rhodes are going. Please pray for that service! 
Tues. May 20 @ 5:00 & 6:30am: Men’s Prayer Meetings 

Wed. May 21 @ 7pm: Congregational Prayer Meeting – Youth will 
provide childcare activities. All are welcome. 

 
LOOKING AHEAD – May 25 
SUNDAY SCHOOL “A Covenant Renewed” Nehemiah 10:28-39 

Infant Nursery: Brianna Heatwole, Nataliya Dzyadyk 
1’s Nursery: Laura Beery, Katelyn Gardner 
2’s Nursery: Irene Koogler, Emma Trissel 

WORSHIP –  
Worship Leader Josiah Driver Moderator Roland Horst 
Offering Cong. Operating Fund Song Leader Joseph Showalter 
Message Mike Troyer 
Hosting Tyler & Erica Shank 
 

UPCOMING DMC EVENTS  
May 21 Prayer Meeting 
June 1 Softball / Cook Off Event (sign-up sheet in the library) 
June 23-27 Vacation Bible School (registration opens in June) 
July 13 Guess Who’s Coming to Supper 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Congratulations to: Ian & Arlene Trissel on the birth of their son, Elliott 
Isaac, born May 11, weighing 7lbs 8oz and 19.5 inches. 
Also, Alex & LeAnn Knicely on the birth of their son, Jayden Miles, born 
May 12, weighing 5lbs 12oz and 18 inches. 
Attention Nursery Volunteers new schedules are in your mailboxes. 
Sabbatical Pastor Micah will be on Sabbatical from May 5 – June 7. For 
pastoral needs during that time, please contact Mike Troyer, Shawn 
Rhodes or any of the elders; or message the church office. 
Additional Information Areas Regarding DMC (see display in library) 
pertinent events in our community or missions (see postings on the 
boards opposite the mailboxes) 
Missing something? Check the lost & found area next past the men’s 
restroom at the top of the steps, or the coat rack area in the basement. 
 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
Sheldon Cline, Tyler Zimmerman, Vincent Sandoval, Elisabeth Knicely, 
Simara Witmer, Ashley Zimmerman, Amiah Showalter, Isaac Holland 

 
“As for me, I call to God, and the LORD saves me. Evening, morning and 

noon I cry out in distress, and He hears my voice.” 
Psalm 55:16-17 (NIV) 



 
 
 

May 18, 2025 

Sunday School 9:00 
Worship Service 10:00 

 

Micah Heatwole, Pastor  
Mike Troyer, Pastor  
Shawn Rhodes, Pastor  
Blake Showalter, Deacon  
Buff Showalter, Elder  
Roland Horst, Elder   
Chester Brunk, Elder  
Gerald Nolt, Elder   
Jason Knicely, Elder  
Ruthann Weaver, Admin Assistant  

PRAYER REMINDERS 
1. PRAISE God for the vision and work of Rosedale Bible College in 
providing a firm academic, spiritual, and biblical foundation in the 
lives of youth and for training/equipping church leaders! ASK God to 
powerfully use RBC to that end. 
 
2. Let's begin praying for the organization of DMC's annual Vacation 
Bible School (June 23-27) that this may be a memory-making event 
for the children who attend. PRAY for those organizing/preparing 
that God would clearly guide them and give enthusiasm for investing 
spiritually in the children's lives. 
 
3. PRAY for Kandace Glenn, missionary to youth and university 
students in Cambodia, a largely Buddhist country where Christianity 
is seen as a foreign religion imported by Westerners. PRAY that the 
Holy Spirit be "melting away" the barriers and opening hearts to the 
Gospel! 
 
4. Keep our brothers and sisters in prayer who are struggling with 
difficult health issues and life-threatening conditions. 
Remember their families as well. May we faithfully stand with them, 
trusting the Lord for their victory in Christ and grace for each day. 
 
5. Remember to pray regularly for our leadership team and 
especially our new elders, Gerald and Jason, and their upcoming 
installation service on June 8. 

- Submitted by Eva Eberly 
 
 

Do you have a question/s for the Leadership Team, is there something you 
are struggling with, or do you have a prayer request? Email them at 
Questions@daytonmennonite.org 
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